
 

Topic #1 

STIGMA 
Discuss your favorite TV show with other 
people in your group EXCEPT the person 

with STIGMA 

Discuss your favorite TV show with other 
people in your group EXCEPT the person 

with STIGMA 

Discuss your favorite TV show with other 
people in your group EXCEPT the person 

with STIGMA 

Discuss your favorite TV show with other 
people in your group EXCEPT the person 

with STIGMA 

Discuss your favorite TV show with other 
people in your group EXCEPT the person 

with STIGMA 

 
 
 



 

Topic #2 

STIGMA 
Discuss your favorite childhood book with 

other people in your group EXCEPT the 
person with STIGMA 

Discuss your favorite childhood book with 
other people in your group EXCEPT the 

person with STIGMA 

Discuss your favorite childhood book with 
other people in your group EXCEPT the 

person with STIGMA 

Discuss your favorite childhood book with 
other people in your group EXCEPT the 

person with STIGMA 

Discuss your favorite childhood book with 
other people in your group EXCEPT the 

person with STIGMA 

 
 
 



 

Topic #3 

STIGMA 
Discuss your plans for the weekend with 
other people in your group EXCEPT the 

person with STIGMA 

Discuss your plans for the weekend with 
other people in your group EXCEPT the 

person with STIGMA 

Discuss your plans for the weekend with 
other people in your group EXCEPT the 

person with STIGMA 

Discuss your plans for the weekend with 
other people in your group EXCEPT the 

person with STIGMA 

Discuss your plans for the weekend with 
other people in your group EXCEPT the 

person with STIGMA 

 
 
 



 

Topic #4 

STIGMA 
Discuss your favorite type of music with 
other people in your group EXCEPT the 

person with STIGMA 

Discuss your favorite type of music with 
other people in your group EXCEPT the 

person with STIGMA 

Discuss your favorite type of music with 
other people in your group EXCEPT the 

person with STIGMA 

Discuss your favorite type of music with 
other people in your group EXCEPT the 

person with STIGMA 

Discuss your favorite type of music with 
other people in your group EXCEPT the 

person with STIGMA 

 
 
 



 

Topic #5 

STIGMA 
Discuss your favorite class in school with 
other people in your group EXCEPT the 

person with STIGMA 

Discuss your favorite class in school with 
other people in your group EXCEPT the 

person with STIGMA 

Discuss your favorite class in school with 
other people in your group EXCEPT the 

person with STIGMA 

Discuss your favorite class in school with 
other people in your group EXCEPT the 

person with STIGMA 

Discuss your favorite class in school with 
other people in your group EXCEPT the 

person with STIGMA 

 
 


